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PROPOSAL REGARDING THE IMPLEMENTATION OF THE REVISED PARAGRAPH 14 OF WIPO STANDARD ST.14
1. This document contains the proposal regarding the implementation of the revised paragraph 14 of WIPO Standard ST.14, which is prepared by the ST.14 Task Force under the first component of Task No. 45 of the CWS work program and following the request by the CWS (see paragraph 39 of document CWS/3/14).

2. In order to allow sufficient time (not less than one year) for implementation of the revised Standard in the Industrial Property Offices (IPOs) and to align the revision of ST.14 with the revision of PCT Administrative Instruction, the proposed implementation date is July 1, 2015, provided that the revision is adopted by the CWS at its fourth session in May 2014.

3. With respect to the transition period when the three codes “X”, “N” and “I” could be used in parallel, the Task Force members came to the conclusion that it is not advisable to establish such period.  It was stated that the parallel use of the three codes “X”, “N” and “I” might cause confusion and therefore the Task Force would propose the CWS to consider the “clean transition” from the category “X” to categories “N” and “I”, i.e., starting from July 1, 2015, the search reports should no longer contain the code “X”.

4. Under the condition that the Committee agrees on the revision of paragraph 14 of ST.14, the following draft Editorial Note is presented for consideration and approval by the CWS:

“Editorial Note by the International Bureau
“The Committee on WIPO Standards (CWS) adopted the revision of the present Standard at its fourth session on May 16, 2014.
“The CWS agreed that the provisions of paragraph 14 of the revised Standard should be implemented by industrial property offices for all search reports established from July 1, 2015, onwards.  For search reports established prior to that date, the previous version of paragraph 14 of the Standard (see Annex) should continue to be used.”
5. As it is indicated in the draft Editorial Note, it is proposed that the current version of paragraph 14 of ST.14 be kept in the Annex to the Standard at least until July 1, 2015.  The International Bureau should thereafter remove the Editorial Note and the Annex as the editorial change and report to the CWS accordingly.
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